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Board Meeting

Wednesday 13th April 2016

Abbreviated Minutes
Board Attendees     P Morris                    Chairman 

                                  J Moore                    Administrator

                                  A Lowe 

                                  R Cooke

                                  L Gwyther

A Donald sent her apologies.

Our Chairman, P Morris announced that sadly A Lowe had resigned from the Board J Moore asked if we would be giving him an appropriate small gift of thanks, and this was approved 

She continued saying that she thought it was time to start to sort out what we are going to be doing regarding the Bowling Green land, as the lease extension expires on the 5th November 2017, which is only 6 meeting away. This was discussed, and it was decided to send a letter to the Bowls Club, the Tennis Club and Castle Rock, and to inspect the Lease to find out who owns what on the land.

Our Chairman P Morris asked J Moore to inform Board on with what she had done since the last meeting. She stated that she had:

· Written and sent copies of minutes to Board

· Got together the receipts etc., and took them to our Accountants, Longley’s who had done the accounts etc, and then collected said accounts from Longley’s. The accounts were read and passed as fine, and so signed, to be returned to Longley’s, and a cheque for their payment was written and signed.

· Jane Moore asked if everyone was happy to stay with Longley’s for the coming year, and the vote was unanimous
· She had terminated A Lowe from the Board at Companies House.

· Our bank statement was passed around 

· A Letter had arrived from a solicitor regarding a shareholder, so a letter of reply was sent.

· Sent a receipt to L Gwyther and T Middleton regarding the Bowls rent
· J Moore told the Board that the task she had was over because she had at last found the deeds, she asked if she could she buy a fireproof safe for them? The answer was yes. Ll Gwyther stated that he had a safe that he would like to dispose of. (they continued a discussion re the safe after the meeting)

· J Moore stated that in March our website payment was due, and had our Chairman had the invoice, he said that he would look for it, in his overloaded inbox.

20th July 2016, 12th October 2016, 11th January 2017, 12th April 2017, 12th July 2017, but subject to alteration and/or addition

At this point, there being no further business, our Chairman P Morris thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the meeting at 9.25 pm.


